Fluoro-Plastics

Fluoro-Plastics, Inc. and Surf Technologies
are OPEN and available to serve our customers.

March 24, 2020

On March 23, 2020, Governor Tom Wolf issued a “stay-at-home” order for residents of Pennsylvania’s
southeastern counties. The directive exempts “life sustaining businesses” from closure. As manufacturers
of PTFE shapes - - plate, sheet, film, rod, tube and profiles - - Fluoro-Plastics and Surf Technologies
will remain fully operational and continue to supply:

- FDA Compliant food contact material used by food processors and distributors.

- USP Class VI certified material used in the pharmaceutical, medical device and medical equipment industries.

- DFARS compliant materials used by the U.S. Military.

- Electrical Insulating materials necessary to maintain the energy supply infrastructure.

- Fluoropolymer shapes for the Chemical Manufacturing, Transportation and Communications supply chains.
Fluoro Plastics and Surf Technologies have implemented measures at our factories in Philadelphia
and Easton, PA to safeguard the health and safety of our workers so that we may continue to serve our
customers. These measures include, among other things, office personnel working remotely when
possible and splitting our production shifts for the workers who operate the machines in our facilities.

Because of these measures, there may be slight delays in service.

Our customers form the backbone of the nation’s critical infrastructure and we are committed to meeting
all requirements during this challenging time.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.

Stay well.




